-At a meeting of the school board not long since it was decided to fit up a part of the room in the upper part of the school building. now occupied as a hall by the Masonic order. This new room will be occupied by the scholars of the high room, while the primary and mtermediate departments will be conducted in the lower rooms, and a new teacher bired for the primary department, and Miss Morehouse conduct the lutera ediate grade. will add greatly to our already efficient school facilities.

r

0

ır

d